
Associated Engineering Student Council presents: 

 

 

 

 

The Dean of Engineering,  Dr. Morteza Monte Mehrabadi, 

would like to challenge you to a game of ping pong. So come 

to Montezuma Hall for a bite to eat, student vs. faculty/staff 

ping pong, and a chance to network with the Dean and our 

other distinguished Faculty.  

 

 

When: Wednesday, April 13th, 2016; 11:30am—1:30pm 

Where: Montezuma Hall 

Free food?: Of course. 

 

 

 

 


